
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Organization/Institution Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request feedback 

regarding my application for the Nurse Practitioner's position in the 

[specific program or institution name] as part of the NNP (Neonatal Nurse 

Practitioner) program submitted on [submission date].  

I appreciate the time and effort that goes into reviewing applications 

and would be grateful for any insights you could provide on my 

submission. Feedback on my qualifications and areas of improvement would 

be especially valuable as I aim to enhance my candidacy.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to 

hearing from you soon.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


